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CHAPTER MEETING 
Chapter meetings are held on the 

third Thursday of every month 
from January to November. 

Meetings are held in-person at 
Ladue Chapel at 1:00 pm.  

From June to August, we hold 
stitch-ins in a member’s home. 

 
CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 
Sunday, May 5 

Spring Retreat 10am – 4pm 
Sign of the Arrow 

 
Thursday, May 16 

Spring Luncheon 11am – 3pm 
Algonquin Golf Club 

 
Summer Stitch-Ins 

TBD 
 

 
 

President’s Letter, May 2024 
 
Spring is HERE, our year is ending, SUMMER is coming 
The Gateway ANG Chapter's 2023 - 2024 year is almost over. 
Bummer. What a year! We've had great monthly programs featuring 
areas of interest for every member. Shout out to the work of Suzanne 
Nielsen for this successful year! Each Needlenotes issue has had 
information about upcoming monthly programs and your attendance 
was the reward to all board members to justify our hard work 
planning these events. We appreciate your feedback and 
suggestions reflecting your interests. 
 
During the summer months of June, July, and August we do not have 
formal monthly meetings. In the past years we have offered a couple 
of summer stitch-ins at members' homes. We are hoping to offer 
these again this summer. If you are interested, we will send out date 
and time notification to the members. Some of our members also 
regularly stitch at the local shops, I am sure they would be delighted 
to have you join them. I have a few suggestions for our members 
during the summer months: 
 
Keep an eye on the Gateway ANG Chapter website ANG Gateway 
Chapter http://www.gatewayang. org. We post upcoming events and 
notifications that sometimes are in-between newsletters. We also 
post chapter pictures you send to our webmaster Lisa Balbes. 
Read the newsletter which comes out every two months. I send the 
current Needlenotes issue to all members. The Needlenotes is also 
posted to the website. Keep in touch with your board members. Drop 
us a note or call with your interests. Your recommendations have 
been known to develop into a future program. 
 
Keep stitching. I've been reviewing my stash of needlepoint canvas' 
and working on unfinished projects. I have also seen very interesting 
new canvas' that were introduced at the April Needlepoint market 
and are available at our local shops. Fun, fun, fun. 
 
(continued on next page) 
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(continued from previous page) 
 
Take a class. Local shops have educational opportunities with local 
teachers ranging from a few hours to a few days. On-line classes 
offer some on your own pace classes, some have incorporated zoom 
and u-tube videos into their classes. 
 
Please bring your summer projects to our next in person meeting 
which will be held Thursday, September 19, 2024 at Ladue Chapel, 1 
pm. I will see you then and please, be safe and enjoy your summer! 
 
Margaret 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Don’t forget to mark your calendars for our Spring Retreat on May 5 at Sign of 
the Arrow (10am – 4pm) and our Spring Luncheon at Algonquin on May 16 
(11am – 3 pm) 
 

 
 

Summer Activities 
 

The Saint Louis Art Museum is a fun, inside, air-conditioned summer distraction 
when it is muggy, hot, and humid outside. The Matisse exhibit is open now thru 
May 12, 2024 and there are several smaller textile exhibits showing during the 
summer months. Some activities are ticketed, some free, and somedays all 
events are free. A couple I recommend are Shimmering Silks in Gallery 100 and 
Native American Art in Gallery 234. 
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Blossom Time 

September 20-21, 2024 
By: Kathy Rees 
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Show-n-Tell 
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GATEWAY CHAPTER OFFICERS–BOARD 

President 
1st Vice President-
Programs Treasurer/Membership  

Margaret Orend 
mojorend@aol.com 

Suzanne Nielsen  
  Sln1132@earthlink.net 

Charlene Wall 
Charlenewall700@gmail.com 

 

Secretary Newsletter Fundraising  
 Vicki Sauter 
Vicki.sauter@gmail.com 

Leigh Hullverson 
Mni2isl@gmail.com 

Becky Lape laperebecca@gmail.com &  
Suzanne Nielsen sln1132@earthlink.net 

 

 
GATEWAY CHAPTER OFFICERS–COMMITTEE 

Workshops Webmaster Sunshine Philanthropy 
  Lisa Balbes Jane Normile Hanna Evens &  

Judy Lewis 

NEWSLETTER 
Needlenotes is published six (6) times a year–September, November, January, March, May, and 
July. The deadline for copy submission is the third Wednesday of the preceding month of the 
publication. Submit copy to Leigh Hullverson, Newsletter. (See phone number and email 
address above.) 
ADVERTISING RATES 
Advertising rates apply to one year of Needlenotes publication of six (6) issues. Rates are $100 
for the year. Submit camera-ready art to the same email address as the newsletter copy listed 
above. 
 
©2024 Gateway Chapter American Needlepoint Guild. ANG chapters may reproduce for guild 
use only; others require written permission. 
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